
The 2017 Golf Season is around the corner and we hope to see you out on the links.   The SI golf 

program is meant to inspire a love of the game and reinforce the values that we are all called to display 

in competition and life.   Whether you have been golfing for years or just stepping onto the range for the 

first time, you are welcome.  We will be having weekly practices at Haggin Oaks Golf Complex from 3:30 

- 4:30.   The day of the week hasn’t been decided yet, but we are open to hearing from the team to see 

what day works best for everyone.   You must have your own golf clubs and a willingness to have fun.   

We will also have matches with other schools throughout the season.  We will use the scores from those 

matches to determine who will represent St. Ignatius in the end of Season PAL tournament.  We can 

seat 6 boys and 2 girls.   If your child is interested in being a part of our Team, please feel free to email 

me at herrickfamily@sbcglobal.net or call me at 916-607-0404.   

 

We will start practice the week of 2/27.  There will be a range and match fee in addition to the St. 

Ignatius participation fee.  This will be 40.00 per child and is payable to me, so I can get the range passes 

needed for all practices and pay for each child to participate in the matches we will have through the 

season. 

God bless, 

Shawn Herrick 
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